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This evaluation is a necessary and vital resource in order to determine the chapter’s areas of strength and 
areas that need improvement. It should be administered at the end of every term, preferably at the second 
to last chapter meeting, so that the information can be reviewed by the Prudential Board and the results 
should be presented to the chapter at the final chapter meeting of the term. 

CHECKLIST FOR EVALUATING CHAPTER EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMMINGCHECKLIST FOR EVALUATING CHAPTER EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMMING

	 Chapter requires minimum GPA of ____________ before any member can be offered a bid to the 	
	 chapter.
	 Chapter requires minimum GPA for all members to remain in good standing within the chapter, 	
	 which is ____________.
	 Chapter requires minimum GPA for members to hold office, participate in intramurals, attend social 	
	 events, etc, which is ____________ .
	 Chapter maintains and encourages the use of a study room/area.□Chapter has quiet hours for 
	 chapter house.
	 Chapter provides incentives to encourage academic achievement, such as:
		  Awards
		  Scholarships
		  Reduction of dues or membership fees
		  Chapter privileges
		  General recognition
	 Members are instructed on the procedures for obtaining tutors and are encouraged to do so.
	 Chapter holds at least one workshop a semester on study skills, time management skills, or similar 	
	 topics.
	 Chapter invites outside presenters (e.g. campus Fraternity and Sorority Professional [Greek Advisor], 	
	 the GCA, or Career Counselor) to speak to the chapter about scholarship at least once a semester.
	 Chapter officers are expected to meet higher standards to provide evidence that they strive to 
	 improve the quality of leadership and set an example for membership.
	 Chapter has a discipline process for members below the minimum GPA.□Chapter house has a 
	 resource room or library.
	 Chapter encourages members to use the university libraries and study facilities.
	 Chapter has a calendar of events, showing that chapter members are able to lead a balanced life of 	
	 academic commitment, social opportunities, and free time.
	 The Vice President of Membership Enrichment regularly reviews the scholarship program as well as 	
	 the chapter’s academic progress each semester.


